Great Barrington Zoning Board of Appeals

Minutes June 28, 2016

Attending the meeting at Great Barrington Town Hall were Chairman Ron Majdalany, Vice-
Chairman Carolyn Ivory, Madonna Meagher, Michael Wise and alternate Don Hagberg. Town
Planner Chris Rembold attended.

Dr. Majdalany at 7:30 p.m., to reorganize the board for the next fiscal year, asked for
nominations. Ms. Ivory nominated Dr. Majdalany as chairman, Ms. Meagher seconded; Mr. Wise
nominated Ms. Ivory for vice-chairman, Ms. Meagher seconded; Ms. Ivory nominated Ms.
Meagher for clerk, Mr. Hagberg seconded. The vote for the slate was unanimous.

The board at 7:31 p.m. resumed the continued public hearing on the 100 Bridge Street
Comprehensive Permit Application submitted by Community Development Corporation of
South Berkshire. Tim Geller, CDC executive director, presented a large-scale map of the new
proposal. The board did not look at it.

In response to a letter from the Town Manager/Board of Selectmen, Mr. Wise moved to continue
the public hearing to July 26, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. at Town Hall. Ms. Meagher seconded and all
voted in favor. Mr. Rembold said the Planning Board would review the revised plan at its July 14
meeting, the Selectmen at their July 11 meeting.

There was no further comment from the board or public.

In other business, the board on a motion by Ms. Ivory, seconded by Mr. Hagberg, voted
unanimously to approve the minutes of the June 9, 2016, meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7:36 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Bernard A. Drew



